
HOLIDAY COURT CLOSURES 
 
The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Michigan will be closed for 
business and inaccessible on Friday, November 27, 2020; Thursday, December 24, 2020; and after 
12:00 pm on Thursday, December 31, 2020.  In accordance with Federal Rule of Bankruptcy 
Procedure 9006(a)(3), filings due on those dates will be deemed timely filed if filed on the next 
regularly scheduled business day. 


